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Friday 24th February 2023
Dear all,

As you are aware, members of the National Education Union have voted to take industrial action on Wednesday 1st March and subsequent dates in March (15th and 16th).

Whilst we do have members of teaching staff who have chosen to take part in the strike action, I am writing today to confirm that we do intend to remain open to all pupils on Wednesday 1st March.
We also expect the school to remain open on the subsequent strike days of March 15th and 16th but if that situation changes, we will of course let you know.

Further information regarding the organisation of covering for staff taking industrial action will be shared shortly. 

Thanks for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,
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Head of School
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